

DELEGATION 2015 NOVEMBER 09

Office of the City Clerk Burnaby City Hall 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2

November 2, 2015

RE: Request to Appear as Delegation to Burnaby City Council

To Office of City Clerk,

On behalf of the Douglas Students' Union and the Canadian Federation of Students-BC, I would like to request to appear as a delegation to Burnaby City Council on November 9.

We will be presenting "Don't Close the Doors" – our campaign to restore Adult Basic Education in BC and asking for support and endorsement of the campaign. Background information is included as well as the campaign website http://www.dontclosethedoors.ca/

The presenters will be Ruab Waraich, Douglas Students' Union and Jenelle Davies, Canadian Federation of Students-BC.

Tracy Ho will be coordinating our presentation and she can be reached at collegerelations@douglasstudentsunion.ca or 604-762-2567.

Thank you,

Ruab Waraich

College Relations Coordinator

Douglas Students' Union

Copied to:

City Manager

Dir. Planning & Building